
Action Item

Superintendent’s Evaluation

Superintendent Ethan Ebenstein’s Evaluation was conducted 
during the March 13, 2025 Board Meeting, and the evaluation 

information has been received and compiled.

RECOMMENDATION
Move to accept Superintendent Ethan Ebenstein’s 

Evaluation as presented.


